
AS SHARED IN OUR RECENT UPDATES, THE EVOLV WEAPONS
DETECTION SYSTEM WILL BEGIN OPERATION THIS WEDNESDAY,

DECEMBER 11, 2024. TO SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS, WE WILL
REVIEW THE PROCESS DURING TOMORROW’S CITIZENSHIP

CLASSES, FEATURING A RECORDED PRESENTATION TO HELP
THEM UNDERSTAND THE SYSTEM BETTER.

I ENCOURAGE YOU TO VIEW THE RECORDING LINKED BELOW
AND USE IT AS A GUIDE FOR DISCUSSION WITH YOUR CHILD.
THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO REVIEW THE IMPORTANCE

OF BEING MINDFUL ABOUT THE CONTENTS OF THEIR BAGS AND
ENSURING ALL ITEMS BROUGHT TO SCHOOL ARE APPROPRIATE.

CITIZENSHIP LESSON VIDEO
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THIS SYSTEM IS AN IMPORTANT STEP

TOWARD ENHANCING THE SAFETY AND WELL-BEING OF
EVERYONE IN OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY. WHILE WE

ANTICIPATE SOME INITIAL ADJUSTMENTS, WE ARE CONFIDENT
THAT WITH EACH DAY, THE PROCESS WILL BECOME SMOOTHER

AND MORE EFFICIENT.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS IMPORTANT

MATTER. WE APPRECIATE YOUR PARTNERSHIP IN PREPARING
OUR STUDENTS FOR THIS TRANSITION. PLEASE DO NOT

HESITATE TO REACH OUT IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR
CONCERNS.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zLBxyvJ3hL2yhf2lPf8hZ_lIKfHkYeUj/view

